Elsen, Nikki

O —

From: Sr. Kathy Stuttgen <kathy@mmoclacrosse.org>
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 10:47 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: rezoning

«** CAUTION: This emall originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

| am asking you to allow the rezoning of the potential future home of the Fanciscan Community Resource Center to go
forward. As the country is crying out Black Lives Matter, | say ALL lives matter.What are we doing to make sure our La

Crosse people matter and are cared for? We desperately need a place like this to serve the marginal folks in our La
Crosse area.
Thank you for addressing this matter in a positive manner.

Sr. Kathy Stuttgen FSPA



